Meeting Notes – Dec. 1, 2020

Christmas gift bags will be delivered to both nursing homes within the next two weeks.  John Merrill, Alabama's Secretary of State, spoke to the club Tuesday.  Josh Yerta arranged the program.  Mr. Merrill had a very interesting and informative presentation.  Most of the discussion was about the election process, since that falls under the Secretary of State's purview.  Both our state's and the national election were discussed, as was the election process in general.
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